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Comments:     I am asking the Forest Service to please support the humane PZP birth control program

implemented by the state of Arizona and its partners.

    Also, the Forest Service should enhance habitat (fence removal, etc) for wild horses given their economic and

recreational importance.

    These Salt River wild horses contribute significant social, economic and historic importance to their local area,

to the region and to the nation. 

    They deserve to be protected and enabled to survive and thrive for the above reasons.


